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From : Iindaengstler@comcast. net [mailto:Iindaengstler©comcast.netJ
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2016 1:26 PM
To: PUC:
Subject: Pennichuck Water Rate Increase

I am a customer of Pennichuck Water Works living in Nashua, NH. I have lived in Nashua for 25
years and have seen water rates increase astronomically over the years..

I am writing to voice my opposition to yet another rate increase!!

Linda Engstler


